








Solemnity  of  Pentecost  -  May  15,  2016 
ST.  MARY  SCHOOL  OFFICE:  408.842.2827 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: 

408.847.2652 

SV GIVES UPDATE 
Thank you to everyone who gave to St. Mary School on May 3rd during 
Silicon Valley Community Foundation’s 24-hour fundraising effort, SV 
Gives. We are extremely grateful for everyone’s generous donations. Thank 
you for supporting SMS! 

Our First Eucharist Celebration for 
the children in our St. Mary 
Community will continue; our next 
celebration will be on Saturday, 
May 14th at the 5:00pm Mass. 
Please pray for our children as they 
come to the Table of the Lord for 
the first time. 

WEEKEND LITURGY QUESTIONS/COMMENTS 
MAY 15, 2016 – SOLEMNITY OF PENTECOST 

1. Many of us have advocated for a child, an aging parent, a sick spouse, or 
a dear friend. The work of an advocate can be time consuming and 
exhausting. 

2. Jesus promises us an Advocate who will be with us always to guide and 
help us – the Holy Spirit. As we celebrate Pentecost may we pledge to 
pray each day for the gifts of the Holy Spirit. 

3. How blessed we are that the Holy Spirit will help teach us everything and 
remind us of all that Jesus taught! 

SMS WELCOMES BACK THE CLASS OF 2012! 
It was great to welcome back the 
SMS Class of 2011 for the annual 
reunion of high school seniors. It 
was an evening of reminiscing, 
pizza and fun. We are so happy 
they came “back home” to St. 
Mary School and wish them the 
best of luck as they will be 
leaving high school behind and 
moving onto their futures – bright 
ones we know! We are so proud 
of our alumni and wish them well 
as they start college in the fall! 

SPAGHETTI DINNER WRAP UP 
The spring Spaghetti Dinner on May 6th was a great success! The sales for 
the dinner grossed $25,534, making it the best Spring dinner we’ve ever had! 
The top seller for the school was 3rd grader Toni Marie McIntire with sales of 
$2,086 and the 3rd grade was the TOP SELLING CLASS! As a class, they 
sold $4,363. St. Mary School is very grateful to Spaghetti Dinner Chairs, John 
Doyle and Emmet McCarthy, Sauce Chef Rich Janisch, the entire Men’s Club 
for their leadership and to all of the parents and students who helped make the 
night so wonderful. A big thank you also goes out to our generous community 
donors: Dave Leal, NorCal Portable Services, George Chiala Farms, 
Earthbound Farms, Christopher Ranch and Zbest Products. 

SOMETHING TO THINK 
ABOUT... 

"What you do in your family to 
create a community of love, to help 
each other to grow, and to serve 
those in need is critical, not only 
for your own sanctification but for 
the strength of society and our 
church. It is a participation in the 
work of the Lord, a sharing in the 
mission of the church. It is 
holy."  U.S. Catholic Bishops. 
Follow the Way of Love UPCOMING EVENTS AT ST. MARY SCHOOL 

May 24:  Eucharist Mass for 2nd Grade 
May 30:  Memorial Day – No School 
June 1:   8th Grade Awards, 6:30pm 
June 2:   Jr. High Dance, 7:00pm 
June 3:   Baccalaureate Mass, 10:00am/Graduation, 2:30pm 
June 10:  Last Day of School! Happy Summer! 



Solemnity  of  Pentecost  -  May  15,  2016 
PRAYERS  FOR THE SICK 

OREMOS  POR  LOS  ENFERMOS 
We offer our prayers for the ill from our community. 

Please keep them in your prayers. 

Ofrecemos nuestras oraciones por los enfermos de nuestra comunidad. Por favor 
mantengan a estas personas en sus oraciones diarias. 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
An offering to the work of the Parish has been made in memory 
of, or on behalf of, these persons who are hereby included in the 
special prayers of our community at our daily Masses this week. 

Mon       16 7:15am Rosie Ramirez  (A)  † 
  Antonio Consuelo Ramirez  † 
 12:10pm Consuelo Silva Rosas  (A) † 

Tues       17 7:15am Vincent Perino  † 
 12:10pm Jose Luis Galicia  (A)  † 

Wed       18 7:15am Leila C. Arias  † 
 12:10pm   †

Thu        19 7:15am Richard Baker  † 
 12:10pm   † 

Fri          20 7:15am Rose La Russa  (A)  † 
 12:10pm   † 

Sat          21 8:30am Valentina Velazquez  † 
  Teresa Barros  † 
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†  The Priests of the Parish celebrate Sunday Eucharist for the 
intentions of all the Parish. Please pray for the ill of the Parish and for 
the recently deceased Jaime Iñiguez, Maria Fatima Smith, Maria Isabel 
Valverde and Olivia Reyes. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: 
408.847.2652 

There will be Catechist training 
beginning on Monday, June 13th at 
7:00pm in the Common Room of 
St. Francis Center. 
This training is on-going for all 
catechists in the program and for 
NEW catechists coming into this 
ministry. If you are interested in 
getting involved in this ministry 
and sharing your faith with the 
youngest members within our 
community, please call the 
Religious Education Office at 
408.847.2652. 


